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1. Aiv PUGLIELLI, p.55 
 
Question asked:  

Just with the time I have left, are you able to confirm for the committee 
which documents specifically you would want to review in relation to these 
tower demolition proposals to have a more thorough analysis of the state 
of these towers and to assist in evaluating the government’s current 
approach? You can even take this on notice if necessary.  
Stephanie BULLOCK: We can certainly provide further information, but as a 
basis, what we put in our submission in terms of structural engineering, 
fire accessibility, building surveyor advice, geotechnical – all of that; 
anything that is available. 

Response: 
 

2. Ann-Marie HERMANS, p.56 
 
Question asked:  

Just in terms of the refitting and what they have actually done, because 
you have given us a little bit of an outline of what happened in Switzerland, 
Belgium and Bordeaux in France. I just wondered if there was anything 
different that had happened in Denmark and, in terms of your experience, 
Gavin, if that one is not going to float and we are not quite sure where that 
is.  
Stephanie BULLOCK: What we can do is we can send through additional 
information about work that we are aware of that has been done in terms 
of taking components of existing buildings and reusing them in other 
buildings, for example. So we can certainly provide information after this 
about those projects, because I think they are highly relevant. 

Response: 
 
See Attachment 


